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Lake Chelan Boat Company 

P.O. Box 1057 

Chelan, WA.  98816 
 

Public Notice  
The following requests have been submitted to the Washington Utilities & Transportation 

Commission for their approval. 
 

To whom it may concern:       August 24, 2020 
 
This notice is to inform you that Lake Chelan Boat Company has submitted a request to the 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission for the following time schedule changes: 
 
*  Extend the current Friday and Sunday service of the Lady of the Lake through September 30. 
 
*  Extend the current daily Lady Express service through 10/15. 
 
*  Delete Tuesday and Thursday service from 10/16 through 10/31-which was historically normal 
until 2019 when ridership warranted those extra runs. 
 
*  Revise time schedules that had been changed throughout the Covid-19 trials to bring them 
back to a more normal schedule for the time frame of November through April.  To many, this is 
known as the offseason schedule. Revise to: November 1 through April 30 running Monday, 
Wednesday, Friday, Sunday. The time schedule has been changed to a Chelan departure at 
9:30am instead of 10:00am, thus all up lake times have been moved back by 30 minutes, with a 
90 minute layover in Stehekin, with the down lake times remaining at the historical normal, 
arriving back to Chelan at 4pm. 
 
Thank you for being patient and navigating with us through these unorthodoxed and challenging 
times. Lake Chelan Boat Company will continue to adjust to provide the best and most safe 
public transportation, on Lake Chelan. Decisions are being made based on essential travel, 
supply needs, and the safety of passengers and crew. 
 
If you have questions or concerns for us, please email info@ladyofthelake.com or phone 509-
682-4584.   If you have questions or concerns that you would like to address with the UTC, 
phone 888-333-9882, or email comments@utc.wa.gov. 
 
We will continue to serve those who count on the service for their maintenance and existence, 
in the remote locations of Lake Chelan, to the best of our acceptable abilities. 
     

 Sincerely,      Sincerely, 

Reed Courtney     Brun Garfoot 
Reed Courtney      Brun Garfoot 
Discover Lake Chelan, LLC-Managing Member  Discover Lake Chelan, LLC-Managing Member 


